The module lifecycle & Planet: Module launch checklist
Preparation for and approval of the module launch
This is the latest lifecycle stage at which a module development may be stopped before any presentation to students has taken place. Formally a module is academically approved for presentation when the PVC (CQO) receives and approves the Interim and Final External Assessors reports and, operationally, there are no foreseen reasons to prevent the first presentation going ahead on schedule. The Curriculum Management Guide provides more guidance on what decisions need to be made in launching a module.
The timing of the production of module materials means that it is not always possible for the Final report to be produced before the start of the first presentation of the module. It is therefore acceptable to submit the Interim report to the PVC (CQO) as part of the procedures for obtaining approval to set the status to C1 Confirmed for presentation. The latest date for submission of this report is 4 months after first presentation. 

	Screen
	Data
	Person responsible

	PL006
	At least one of the External Assessor's reports - the Interim report or Final report - must have its approval date recorded in PL006. Then change the edition status from B3/B4 to C1. 
Should there be any reason to suspend presentation of the module at any time the status is changed to C2.
	Module Contact person

	PL019
	Check all individual presentations and their statuses for accuracy; amend as necessary.
	Module Contact person

	MI query
	If required, run a Planet MI query to identify modules at C1 status. 
	Unit Curriculum Administrator


When the external assessor’s report has been received as satisfactory, the relevant date markers should be completed in PL006 and the module edition status be moved to C1 status by the Contact Person or Curriculum Administrator.
